Interested in
becoming a
Certified Korean
teacher?

Stony Brook University is
how offering a Korean
Teacher Certification

Program!

If you are interested in teaching Korean
language in a New York public school, you
can attend our info session to learn more

about our program.

Wednesday, March 6th, 1-2PM
Melville Library N5520
Center for Korean Studies

Free pizza will be served!

For more information, emai

rachel. kim.2@stonybrook.edu or visit
www.stonybrook.edu/korea
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